
Teacher Report 

3-17-2025 

 

1. Reading Month: Continuing to do several fun days and reading 

activities. 

2. The 4 more Leprechauns were freed from their year long jail, so 

now there are 8. The kids are enjoying them immensely and  

can’t wait to trap them.  

3. UPPCO came on March 12 for electricity education. 

4. Wacky Wednesday was a blast. The kids walked right into 

seeing lots of things not right in the school, including trying to 

find their shoes. Some shoes were even climbing the walls and 

ceilings. 

5. Glow Day was a first this year where kids dressed in neon and 

had a glow party along with a math/history activity that was about 

the history of the glow sticks. 

6. Pi Day activities done with math and measuring. 

7. 3rd quarter Star Reading and Math tests this week.  

8. M-Step testing review has begun and will continue into April as 

usual. Testing for 3rd and 4th grade will be done between April 

14-May 16, 2025 in math and ELA subject areas. 

9. End of marking period April 4th. Report cards go out the week 

after. 

10. Little Brother bags with Easter theme being worked on.  

11. Hoping to do a Family Day Easter egg hunt like last year   

   Apr 17, 2025. 

12. Went to Book Fair in South Range so kids could get a few  

     books for Reading Month. 

 


